
 

 

An Invitation from the Clerk . .  . 
 

Dear Clerks of Session, 

Among the many duties of a clerk of session is to preserve church records.  The 
Presbyterian Historical Society (PHS) has many solutions for congregations for 
record creation, local storage, management, and permanent storage.  On 
Wednesday, April 28, from 11:00 to 12:30 you are invited to join, via Zoom, David 
Staniunas of the Presbyterian Historical Society for an introduction to sorting and 
keeping the records of your congregation. Come learn as well about PHS's new 
work in born-digital collecting, about the African American Leaders and 
Congregations initiative, and other news from the past year. 

Here is the link to the meeting: 

https://thepresbytery.zoom.us/j/99699637913?pwd=RThMT3VHT0FENHFRcWNX
VGJ4VUVhZz09 

Grace and Peace, 

Jan 
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